
ALL MASSES WILL BE CELEBRATED BEHIND CLOSED DOORS AND CAN BE 
VIEWED VIA WEBCAM:  www.churchservices.tv/newtownbutler  

MASSES FOR THE COMING WEEK 

CHURCH OF THE IMMACULATE CONCEPTION, NEWTOWNBUTLER 

Sunday 3rd May  The Fourth Sunday of Easter 
11:30am Mary, Jim & Hugh Coyle, Agharooskey, the McDonnell Family, 

Agharooskey, Sr. Bernard Fay & deceased of the Coyle family, 
Killycarnan • John Crudden, Carrigans; his parents John & Sadie 
and his brother Tom • Deceased members of the Caughey Family, 
Mullnagowan • Kevin West and Robert West, Lurganboy Park. 

Monday 4th May  10am: Private Intention 

Tuesday 5th May  10am: Private Intention 

Wednesday 6th May 10am: Private Intention 

Thursday 7th May  10am: Private Intention 

Friday 8th May  10am: Private Intention 

Sunday 10th May  The Fifth Sunday of Easter 

11:30am Month’s Memory Mass for James Josie Lynch, Baltreagh 
 Peig and Sue Murphy, Canon Eddie Murphy & deceased members 

of the Murphy family and Kitty Kidd (niece of Canon Eddie’s who 
died suddenly) 

ST. PATRICK’S CHURCH, DONAGH 

Saturday 2nd May Deceased members of the Goldrick Family, Donagh • Jack, Seamus 
and Bernard Mohan, Bohora and deceased family members. 

Saturday 9th May Paddy Maguire, Rockfield 

PARISH OF GALLOON 

Parish Newsletter – 3rd May 2020 

Fourth Sunday of Easter 

Rev Kevin Malcolmson 028 677 38244    Email: frkevinm@gmail.com 

Rev Michael King P.E.   028 677 38229 

Parish Office: PHONE & EMAIL ONLY AT THIS TIME  (Mon – Thurs: 10am-1pm) 

Phone:  028 677 37935 Email:  galloonparish@gmail.com  

Parish Website: www.galloonparish.com  (follow link to live streaming) 

Watch Mass Live:  www.churchservices.tv/newtownbutler  

 

http://www.churchservices.tv/newtownbutler
mailto:frkevinm@gmail.com
mailto:galloonparish@gmail.com
http://www.galloonparish.com/
http://www.churchservices.tv/newtownbutler


 BAPTISMS & CONFESSIONS:  Please contact Fr. Kevin directly on (028) 677 38244. 

 NO PUBLIC EUCHARISTIC ADORATION at this time.  Holy Hours online – Wed & Fri at 6pm. 

 WEDDINGS:  Please contact Stella with any queries about rescheduling your wedding. 

 FUNERALS are sadly postponed to a later date.  BURIALS are limited to immediate family members.  
These arrangements remain in place for the foreseeable future.  Thank you for your understanding. 

 ANNIVERSARY MASSES are still being celebrated.  Please contact Stella to book a Mass. 

 THANK YOU to all who submitted their Parish Envelopes.  There is now a special secure box at the 
back of each Church to deposit your Sunday Envelopes.  Your generosity is much appreciated. 

 PARISH DRAW results will be published in next week’s bulletin.  Congratulations to this month’s 
winners and a huge thanks to our promoters.  You can still hand in your subscriptions using the 
envelopes provided in the Churches.  Thank you for supporting our parish. 

 NTB CHURCH REMAINS OPEN FOR PRIVATE PRAYER from after morning Mass until 6pm.  Please 
visit the Lord Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament in the Tabernacle, light a candle and take some time 
for quiet prayer.  We are blessed that Churches in the Diocese of Clogher remain open at this time. 

 DONAGH CHURCH will be closed in the coming weeks as the painting of the interior resumes. 

 DAILY AND SUNDAY MASS READINGS can be accessed on www.universalis.com/mass.htm 

 ACCORD COUPLES & RELATIONSHIP SUPPORT LINE: Phone: 028 9568 0151.  Don’t be alone. 

 STANDING ORDERS FOR MARCH:  £867 and €95.  Thank you for your contributions.  The amounts 
of recent lodgements of Sunday Envelopes will be published in next week’s bulletin. 

 TODAY IS VOCATIONS SUNDAY.  Copies of Pope Francis’ letter on Vocations are available at the 
back of the Church.  Please pray for Vocations to the Priesthood and Religious Life.  This is the 
shared responsibility of every baptised person.  Please also pray for vocations to Christian 
Marriage and other forms of Christian Commitment.     

 PRAYER FOR VOCATIONS:  

Loving God, the provider of all our needs; 
We, your faithful people, ask that you bless this parish and our Diocese with an increase  
of men and women for priestly and committed ministry.  
Provide from among us those who will lead and work with us in priestly and consecrated service.  
We ask this through Jesus Christ, Your Son, the Priest and Servant of our hearts. Amen. 
Our Lady, Queen of Peace, pray for us! 

MAY is traditionally a month of special devotion to Our Lady 

Pope Francis has sent a letter to all the faithful, encouraging us to pray The Rosary 
during May and he has written two prayers to be added to the end of the Rosary during 

the coronavirus pandemic. 

Copies of the letter and the prayers are available at the back of the Church. 

To respond to the Pope’s invitation, Fr. Kevin will pray The Rosary live on the webcam at 
6pm, Monday to Friday, during the month of May.   

A recording will be available on www.churchservices.tv/newtownbutler if you want to 
watch it later in the evening.  Please join our Parish in prayer!! 

 

HOLY HOURS:  Wednesday @ 6pm (Quiet Hour, beginning with the Rosary in May) and  
Friday @ 6pm (with Rosary & reflections).  Please join our parish community in prayer. 
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